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This bill which would end mail-in voting needs to be stopped. Not only has mail-in 

voting been working accurately for Oregonians for a long time, but it also is very 

equitable. In order to vote you need an address and thus, you have the ability to vote. 

There is NO evidence that mail-in voting is causing voter fraud. This is misinformation 

being spread widely to suppress voters. This bill leads to voter suppression. Please, 

if you care about your community and Oregonians, you will not allow this bill to pass.  


